
HUME TOWNSHIP, HURON COUNTY 
2021 March Board of Review  

Revised Meeting Notice 
 
 

Under the revised Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) “Gatherings 
and Face Mask Order” effective March 5, 2021, the Hume Township Board of Review for 
March 2021 will be held both in-person and by electronic remote access.  

 
The public may participate in the meeting in-person, subject to all applicable masking and distancing 
requirements, or through electronic remote access via Go to Meeting, by computer, smart 
phone/device.   Appeals, in-person or through electronic access are by appointment only. If you 
would like to schedule an appointment within the timeframes listed below, send an email with the 
desired date and time to goretskb@nhuron .org or call (989) 874-5772.  Please leave a message if the 
office is closed and a reply email or phone call will be given as to the acceptance or suggestion of an 
alternate time.  The deadline to send an email or phone call to schedule a meeting is March 9th, 2021 
by 2:00 P.M. for Wednesday, March 10th appointments and Friday, March 12th by noon for Friday 
appointments 

 
The Hume Township March Board of Review will meet on the following dates: 
 

 
• Appeal Meeting 

Wed, Mar 10, 2021 9:00 AM – Noon & 1:00 PM - 4:00 PM (EST) 
Please join the meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone. 
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/329773245 
You can also dial in using your phone. 
US: +1 (646) 749-3122 
Access Code: 329-773-245 
 

• Appeal Meeting  
Fri, Mar 12, 2021 1:00 PM – 4:00 PM & 6:00 PM - 9:00 PM (EST) 
Please join the meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone. 
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/630124893 
You can also dial in using your phone. 
US: +1 (872) 240-3212 
Access Code: 630-124-893 

 
The Board of Review will meet as many more days as deemed necessary to hear questions, protests, and to 
equalize the 2021 assessments. By board resolution, taxpayers are able to protest by letter to Hume Township 
Supervisor, 6122 Oak Beach Road, Port Austin MI 48467 or email to goretskb@nhuron.org provided protest is 
received prior to March 15, 2021. 

 
 
 

 
 
       Theresa Mazure  
       Hume Township Clerk 
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